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To:

[Mr. David Taylor]
[45 Short Lane,]
[Lancaster]

[February 8, 2012]
Dear (Mr. Taylor,)

On behalf of the [Caring Homes Foundation] I would like to sincerely thank you for making a donation of [5000$] which has been utilized in the relief and rehabilitation of the [victims of the recent hurricane].

It is only with generous gestures from large-hearted people like you that our [Foundation] has been able to undertake and accomplish various [philanthropic causes like this].

We once again thank you for your kind gesture and look forward to your continued support in our future endeavors.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,
[Linda Martin]
[Senior Coordinator]
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